
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Moser School will be taking part in Connecticut's annual Invention Convention. If you choose to 
participate, your child will be designing an invention, a solution to a problem that he/she is 
passionate about solving.  As students are brainstorming invention ideas, they should also be 
thinking about how to construct their inventions.  Students are required to fill out Invention Log 
Books during the invention process.  

During our school Invention Convention, the week of February 24th, your child will publicly 
display their inventions and judging will occur.  Judges will recommend a small number of  
inventors to participate in the Connecticut Invention Convention Finals to be held at the 
University of Connecticut on Saturday, May 2nd.  Judges can only consider inventions that are 
accompanied by a prototype, log book, display board, and oral presentation, so it is crucial that 
each inventor complete every step of the invention process.  

If you are interested in participating in this year's Invention Convention, please complete the 
online registration form that is attached to this link.  

We look forward to celebrating all of our inventions!  

Sincerely, 

Andrew Basroon
Moser School Invention Convention Coordinator

basroona@rockyhillps.com


